
Coronado Band and Choir Boosters 
Registration Form 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians(s), 
 
Please complete the form below to help us keep you informed of events throughout the year. 
 
To support extension to CUSD/CSF funded classroom learning, we ask that each family contribute one 
annual donation to our Coronado Band and Choir Boosters ($40 recommended – any amount helps!).  
This donation goes towards purchasing concert attire, busses for field trips, instrument repairs, festival 
entry fees, and more.  Additional fund-raising events (ex., our annual spaghetti fundraiser) will be held 
throughout the school year.  We appreciate your willingness to support these programs through your 
contribution and volunteer efforts. 
 
 
 
Student Name:  _________________________________________________    M/F/Nonbinary: ______ 

Student Name:  _________________________________________________    M/F/Nonbinary: ______ 

 
 
Coronado High School:   Band        Grade: _______ 

Coronado Middle School: (circle) Band  Choir         Grade: _______ 

Silver Strand Elementary: (circle) Band  Choir      Grade: _______ 

Village Elementary: (circle)  Band  Choir      Grade: _______ 

 
 
Parent/Guardian Name:  ________________________________________________________________ 

Email:  ____________________________________________     Phone:  __________________________ 

Mailing Address:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Name:  ________________________________________________________________ 

Email:  ____________________________________________     Phone:  __________________________ 

Mailing Address:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please return registration form and donation to your teacher or the front office of the school. 

Please make check out to Coronado Band and Choir Boosters, a 501c3 nonprofit organization.   

 

Thank you for your donation! 


